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· Fall activities and updates 
· Reiew human sexuality instruction
· Open forum
1. Closing













Agenda
SHAC Meeting
Silverton ISD
11/30/22
3:15 PM

Meeting started at 3:15 PM. Members present: Shandy Beedy, Patsy Towe, Kelby Brock
SHAC reviewed 9th grade sexual education curriculum, P.A.P.A., taught during 9th grade health class. The SHAC agreed this is evidence based, appropriate material and recommended to continue using it. 
The SHAC accepted the waiver for the 2023 summer feeding program. The SHAC agreed that the number of rural students, the lack of summer school and transportation, and the staffing shortage in the summer were all applicable reasons to accept the waiver. Patsy did however, think we should try to come up with some sort of community partnership for the kids that live in town and need food assistance in the summer. Kelby suggested talking with local churches, 4-H, and community groups to try to get together to do a snack pack for kids type of program. Patsy and Shandy both agreed that would be a great thing and the SHAC can help however. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The SHAC discussed various fall semester health and wellness activities. The kindergarten bicycle rodeo taught bicycle and street safety. Red Ribbon week was a success. Students and staff members all signed a pledge wall. A coloring and video contest, daily red ribbon scavenger hunt, and daily dress ups were held. Each student received a drug awareness rubber bracelet, also. VHSS are completed and the annual immunization report was submitted this past Monday. 
Shandy asked Patsy if she had any resources for mental health awareness specifically focusing on anxiety, depression, and peer pressure. They will both get with Kylie to see if there are any speakers or programs to bring to Silverton. Shandy stated that she sees anxiety in her nurse’s office a lot. The SHAC agreed that more awareness and prevention need to be addressed with all students PK-12 as well as staff. 
No further items were discussed. 
The next meeting will be in the spring semester. 
Meeting closed at 3:45.
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